
Pacific Northwest Transportation Services, Inc. (C-862) 
d/b/a Capital Aeroporter 
PO Box 2163 
Olympia, Washington 98507 
 
January 27, 2021 
 
Mr. Mark Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary  
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 
 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 
 
 
Re: TC-200985 – Withdrawal of Application for Temporary Authority 
 
Mr. Johnson: 
 
The Company requests to withdraw the Application of Temporary Authority in Docket TC-200985, 
filed on December 11, 2020.  The Temporary Application is no longer necessary, as the approved 
TC-200945 – Application of Permanent Authority already covers the entirety of the areas applied 
for in TC-200985. 
 
 
  
                                                                                                                                                           
                         
Sincerely, 
 
 
John Fricke 
Vice President—Operations/COO 
M 360-507-0476 
O 360-754-7113 
johnf@capair.com 
 
James N. Fricke 
President/CEO 
M 360-507-1519 
O 360-754-7113 
jimf@capair.com 
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